
                       REPORT OF THE SPECIAL LANGUAGE SUBCOMMITTEE        B.1 
OF THE 

JOINT BUDGET COMMITTEE 
 

Thursday March 1, 2018 
 
Mr. Chairman: 
 
Your Special Language Subcommittee met on Wednesday, February 28, 2018 and makes the 
following recommendation listed below to the Joint Budget Committee. 
 
1.  The following amendment is recommended for approval and the amendment is 
RELEASED from the Subcommittee: 
A. HB1084 – Department of Environmental Quality (Attachment 1 – WFP065)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Subcommittee Co-Chairs Senator Missy Irvin and Representative Douglas House. 
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